
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attachment 4 
Email 3-12-2015, 5:25PM 



From: Brian L. Howes [mailto:bhowes@umassd.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 5:25 AM 
To: John Hall 
Cc: JFederico@BETA-Inc.com 
Subject: Re: Taunton Estuary Project 
 
John, 
  
Wow!  a bit of a stretch on the 0.45 mg/L, actually seems to be 
a hybrid approach.  It will take me a few days to address your 
questions and read all the information.  But I am on it. 
  
On another note, is there a reason that Region I EPA called me 
today for a "chat".  I was in meetings so missed the call.  Will 
talk to them today.  Interesting. 
  
In any case, you have given me much to digest.  But that is what 
we live for. 
  
Just keep movin forward 
  
Best, Brian 
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